
Alumni Letter for the Website from Peter Cronig 

 

Former Students of the WSKF, 

 

We are cordially inviting any former WSKF practitioner to join our newly established Alumni of 

WSKF.  We value your former participation in the WSKF and the history that comes along with 

it. The goal of the Alumni of the WSKF is to connect with former members and create an avenue 

for sharing ideas, as well as, keeping everyone up-to-date on the functions and activities of the 

WSKF.   

 

Please take the time to visit our recently updated website for additional information at 

http://www.shorin-ryu.net/ .  The website includes updated technology with improved 

functionality, navigation and appearance.  Participation in the Alumni of WSKF will also 

provide you with access to other areas of our website. 

 

We are excited about the future of Shorin-Ryu Matsubayashi Ryu and the WSKF and want you 

to be a part of it.  If you are interested in participating in the Alumni of WSKF, please send the 

following information at no cost or risk to you to Peter.Cronig@gmail.com: 

 

Name 

E-mail address 

 

 

 

 

http://www.shorin-ryu.net/

